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Good Afternoon Gavin
 
Hope you are having a good week. Please find below responses for the actions raised at your
meeting last week:
 
Issue Response
Follow up response to NRA for
funding for the footpath at
Prince Alfred Parade.

Response sent.  

Has the submission period been
extended for DA2020/0502? 

Staff have spoken with many of the residents near this
development and a few of them were concerned that they
would not be able to make the published notification dates. 
They have been advised that we are required to include and
start and end date for the notification period, however we will
consider any submission made on the application right up to
the finalisation of the assessment. 
In this instance there is many more weeks available past the
notification period within which submissions can be made. 

Keoride Parking on Foamcrest. Council are trying to get Keoride to relocate their office, they
are looking at a different arrangement moving forward with a
potential contract update.  

Request and confirm cleaning
schedule for Newport Pool
Amenities only being cleaned
weekly.  

Request sent to facilities staff for schedule and advised it needs
cleaning.  

Concerns regarding rain pooling
under the surface
of Foamcrest Avenue, Council
needs to address this prior
to resheeting.  

Foamcrest Avenue from Robertson Road to Neptune is
included for road resheeting. Staff have not started
investigation and scoping of the street yet but all the flooding,
damaged kerb and gutter will be addressed
before resheeting is carried out. 
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If there is anything further please let me know.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Annie Laing
Acting Community Liaison Coordinator
 
CEO
t 02 8495 6336    m 0466 551 850
annie.laing@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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